RAE Water

Proudly serving clean water to customers since 1977.

About This Project:

The purpose of this project is to install sub-surface infiltration galleries
to re-infiltrate treated water back to the ground. The main components
of the project consist of a buried pipeline for conveyance of the
reclaimed water, sub-surface infiltration gallery, and construction of a
small control building.

The project has received funding in whole or in part from the Montana
Department of Natural Resources and Conservation, and from the
Montana Department of Environmental Quality State Revolving Fund
Loan Assistance program for Wastewater Treatment Facilities.

About RAE Water:

RAE Water is a public water and sewer district that has provided drinking
water and wastewater treatment in the Gallatin Valley since 1977. The
service area is west of Bozeman, Montana near the intersection of
Huffine Lane and Gooch Hill Road. Subdivisions and small businesses in
the RAE District include: the RAE Subdivision, King Arthur Trailer Court,
Meadowbrook Estates, Falcon Hollow Subdivision, Ressler Motors,
Gooch Hill Meadows, Woodland Park Subdivision, and other properties
in this general region.

For additional information, call RAE Water at 586-3930



